
From: Trish Barnett <T.Barnett@lsrca.on.ca> 
Sent: March 25, 2022 4:12 PM
To: 

 Jagminas <S.Jagminas@lsrca.on.ca>
Subject: LDD Moth Webinar for Residents - April 20, 2022

Good afternoon Regional and Municipal Clerks:

We kindly ask that you please share the email below with your Members of Council:

The Lake Simcoe Region Conservation Authority, together with Credit Valley, Halton, Hamilton, and
Toronto and Region Conservation Authorities, is pleased to offer a free informational webinar on the
LDD moth (or spongy moth, previously referred to as European gypsy moth) on Wednesday, April
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20th at 6:30pm. The webinar will provide an overview of the moth’s life cycle, how to identify them,
infestation forecasts for 2022, and management options that property owners can consider.
Conservation authority experts will be in attendance to answer questions from participants.
 

Registration for the webinar will be open from Friday, March 25th to Wednesday, April 20th

through the registration link available on Toronto and Region Conservation Authority’s (TRCA’s) LDD
moth webpage and events calendar. A recording of the webinar will subsequently be made available
on TRCA’s LDD moth webpage.
 
Please feel free to share this message with residents and any other interested parties. An image is
also attached if you would like to share this notification on social media.
 
Thank you and best regards,
Trish
 
Trish Barnett
Chief of Staff
Lake Simcoe Region Conservation Authority
120 Bayview Parkway,
Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 3W3
905-895-1281, ext. 223 | 1-800-465-0437 |

t.barnett@LSRCA.on.ca | www.LSRCA.on.ca

Twitter: @LSRCA
Facebook: LakeSimcoeConservation

The informat on in this message (including attachments) is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise
distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain informat on that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal
Freedom of Informat on and Protect on of Privacy Act and by the Personal Informat on Protection Electron c Documents Act. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message w thout making a copy. Thank you.






